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Kim and Alexander
Visit our website to read about Kim’s journey: 
WarrenVillage.org/success-stories



Dear Friends, 

As we look back on this past year, I am so proud of what Warren 
Village families, alumni, staff and volunteers have accomplished, 
despite these unprecedented challenges we’ve all been facing. As 
we know, the need for affordable housing continues to increase, 
while more and more folks, particularly single-parent families 
and people of color, have been forced from their homes due to 

skyrocketing costs of rent, food and other basic needs. Meanwhile, the toxic stress of 
living in a pandemic has increased the need for mental health care, particularly for 
those who already suffer from the trauma of homelessness. Warren Village continues 
to be a champion for single-parent families, especially BIPOC families, and we are de-
termined to help meet the demand for housing that fits their needs. Woven through 
all our efforts over the past year, I see a common theme—partnership. 

By working with our partners, Warren Village developed several innovative approach-
es that help meet the need for affordable housing services in our community. Last 
summer, with the support of the Buildstrong Education Foundation and the Carmel 
Classic Invitational Golf Tournament, we launched an innovative private-sector part-
nership with BLDG Management, bringing Warren Village’s supportive services to 
families at BLDG’s Ivy Crossing apartment community. A few months later, with the 
support of the Colorado Health Foundation, Warren Village partnered with the non-
profit Florence Crittenton Services to provide housing to teen moms and their chil-
dren at our First Step campus in Northwest Denver. Additionally, with the generous 
support of our partners at Caring for Denver, Warren Village was able to bring full-
time, dedicated mental health counseling to residents at our Gilpin Street campus. 

Finally, in the past year we achieved a significant milestone toward realizing a long-
held dream for many in our community—the opening of a third Warren Village cam-
pus. In November of 2021, the Denver Housing Authority awarded Warren Village two 
parcels of land in Southwest Denver to build a new facility that will house another 
89 families. This unique partnership is the culmination of years of hard work on the 
part of Warren Village’s leadership and many others in the community who know 
the immeasurable benefits that our 2-Generation model brings to both parents and 
children. 

I hope you enjoy reading about these and other achievements in the Warren Village 
community in this annual report—and remember that you are a valued partner in 
our work. Thank you. 

Onward,

Ethan Hemming
President & CEO

A MESSAGE
From our President & CEO



YOUR IMPACT
Empowered and Thriving Alumni

ALUMNI SUPPORT
In addition to helping current residents, War-
ren Village’s Family Services has continued to 
build out its Alumni Program to support resi-
dents as they transition to other housing in the 
community, and in the years after they exit the 
program. Alumni often experience challeng-
es once they leave Warren Village, and unless 
they can adequately navigate these obstacles, 
they are at risk of backsliding on their progress. 
Providing long-term and ongoing services to 
alumni is another meaningful way that we can 
realize our mission of helping families become, 
and remain, self-sufficient. 

SELF-SUFFICIENCY
In a recent survey of Warren Village alumni 
parents were asked to indicate, on a scale of 1 
to 10, with 1 being not at all and 10 being com-
pletely, how much they thought their time at 
Warren Village helped them on their path to 
self-sufficiency. They referenced our definition 
of this term, which is “the personal capacity 
for long-term economic, physical, psycholog-
ical, and social well-being for individuals and 
families.” Out of 132 respondents, the average 
response was 8.0.

Careers and Academics
18% of alums are both working 

and going to school
60% of alums are working

8% of alums are going to school
15% of alums are neither working 

nor going to school

Alumni Successes
127 alumni adults served

179 alumni children served
53% completed a degree or 

certificate program since leaving 
Warren Village

63% can meet their monthly 
expenses and needs with their 

net household income and 
benefits (e.g. SNAP, WIC, etc.)
23% have been in contact with 

a Warren Village Peer 
Resource Navigator

Housing Situations

Full-Market Apartment/House

Income Restricted Housing

Family/Friends - Choice

Family/Friends - Crisis50%

2%3%

16%

3%

25%
Other

Home Ownership



Alumna Joella and Her Son 



BUILDING
Community Partnerships

PROGRAM LAUNCH AT IVY CROSSING 

In 2021, Warren Village launched pro-
gramming at Ivy Crossing, an apart-
ment community with over 1,000 units 
in Southeast Denver. As part of the part-
nership with BLDG Property Manage-
ment, Warren Village has staff on site 
to provide financial coaching, support 
services, and resource navigation assis-
tance to some of Ivy Crossing’s residents 
who may be at risk of housing instability 
and homelessness. 

The partnership represents confidence 
in Warren Village as a customized ex-
pert in delivering services that increase 
housing stability and personal and 
financial competency. Warren Village 
staff provide resources, an after-school 
program, and Mobility Mentoring®, a re-
search-based and professional coaching 
program. Additionally they facilitate the 
Summer Kids’ Club and the After-School 
Kids’ Club. 

FIRST STEP HOUSING FOR TEEN MOMS 

In January 2022 six teen moms working 
to complete their high school education 
and their children moved into First Step, 
Warren Village’s new communal living 
residence for teen moms. Warren Vil-
lage partners with Florence Crittenton 
Services, a Denver nonprofit that pro-
vides high school education, child care, 
and wraparound support services to 
teen mothers and their families. 

Staff and residents work on building 
healthy communication skills, problem 
solving, and household responsibilities. 
Residents are more trauma informed, 
and learn how to deescalate conflict. 
Attendance at Florence Crittenton High 
School and Early Childhood Education 
Center improved as a result of housing 
stability, supportive services, and trans-
portation afforded to them by First Step.

Accomplishments at First Step
3 teen moms sat on the Resident Council
6 participated in the Positive Community 

Culture group
6 took two life skills classes per month

6 worked on an Empath Mobility Mentor-
ing goal

6 made housing plans with a Housing and 
Finance Navigator or Family Advocate

Accomplishments at Ivy Crossing
447 resource referrals

149 children’s needs referrals
89 rental and utility assistance referrals

17 benefits assistance referrals
10 Mobility Mentoring® participants

CHILDREN
SERVED IN

FY22

PERMANENT HOUSING

Of residents secured housing
upon leaving Warren Village

93%
PERSONAL COMPETENCIES

Of residents increased their
self-awareness and self-

management competencies

80%

Of residents completed a degree (Associate's, Bachelor's, or
Master's) or vocational certificates or are on track to finish

86%
EDUCATION

$42,630
AVERAGE ANNUAL SALARY OF FULL-TIME EXITING RESIDENTS

PARENTS
SERVED IN

FY22

115 178

CHILDREN AND
PARENTS SERVED AT

WARREN VILLAGE
SINCE 1974

8,254
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Learning Center children meeting or exceeding
NATIONAL BENCHMARKS

The Learning Center uses MyTeachingStrategies, GOLD® to
measure the developmental outcomes of our students. 

89%

Physical
Assessment

Literacy
Assessment

94%
93%

Cognitive
Assessment

86%

Language
Assessment

86%

Math
Assessment

86%

Social Emotional
Assessment

Operating Revenue

For more information regarding our financial health,
please visit WarrenVillage.org/financials.

Learning Center20%

23%43%

Housing

Contributed

Total Operating Revenue: $7.7 M

Total Operating Expense: $6.2 M

Other
(Includes $620,800 
forgiven PPP loan)

14%

OUTCOMES
 & Accomplishments



DIVERSITY, EQUITY, AND INCLUSION 
AT WARREN VILLAGE
Warren Village has worked hard to pur-
sue social and racial justice for those we 
serve and those who serve our mission. 
In the last year, Warren Village has pri-
oritized diversifying our staff and Board 
of Directors through conscious recruit-
ing and improved practices. This led to 
staff BIPOC representation increasing 
from 33% in FY21 to 41% in FY22, and 
Board BIPOC representation increasing 
from 18% in FY21 to 23% in FY22. 

Additionally, our staff has worked to 
incorporate diversity, equity, and inclu-
sion (DEI) work into our organization. 
Our DEI Committee provided resourc-
es, information, and training to staff 
throughout the year, and helped to up-
date numerous human resource docu-
ments with inclusive principles. Finally, 
Alexandrea Wilson, MSW and Bill Em-
erson, National Hunger Fellow led an 
intensive, family services-focused DEI 
assessment, resulting in a report with 
recommendations on how alumni and 
resident voices can be more included in 
decision-making. 

STRATEGIC FRAMEWORK 
Over the past year, Warren Village has 
worked hard crafting our new Strate-
gic Framework and Narrative. We have 
spent time ensuring that the plan is 
aligned with our mission and that we 
are serving Warren Village residents to 
the best of our ability. We are excited to 
unveil our new plan in the coming year. 

POLICY AND ADVOCACY
Warren Village engaged in advocacy 
and public policy efforts focused on 
supporting affordable housing and early 
learning. CEO Ethan Hemming testified 
to support an affordable housing ordi-
nance and provided feedback on pieces 
of legislation introduced in the state 
capitol. Warren Village is part of the 
Root Causes Network, which supports 
engagement of residents and staff in 
non-partisan civic engagement efforts.  

ENSURING
 Growth & Diversity

Alexandrea Wilson



Learning Center  Teacher Ms. Nora and Her Students



YOUR IMPACT
Entenzia, Gabrielle, and Gemini

“I fall. I stand up, I try again. I find strength within myself, and use the experiences 
that I’ve had in my past as building blocks for my future.” These are words to live by 
for Warren Village resident Entenzia. When Entenzia and her two daughters, Gabri-
elle, 14, and Gemini, 7, arrived in the U.S. from Nairobi to escape a dangerous situa-
tion, they had only what would fit in their suitcases. They had no community to lean 
on as they started over. For them, finding Warren Village in 2020 was a dream 
come true. 

Warren Village has provided security, safety, and a helping hand to Entenzia and her 
daughters as they adapted to their new life. It has become the community that they 
needed. “They have everything covered so that you’re able to focus and build 
your future successfully,” says Entenzia. “All they ask is for you to walk with 
them, be willing to go through the process and be nurtured and guided, and 
ask questions.” At Warren Village, Entenzia doesn’t have to worry so much about 
bills, or where she and her daughters will sleep, or how she will balance school, work 
and being a mother. “You don’t have all these other things pulling you down,” she 
says. Her Family Advocate Stacy helps her set goals and stay focused as she works 
to achieve them. She supports Entenzia with the big hurdles as well as the smaller 
day-to-day things that may feel overwhelming.

Photo by Bernard Wooten, FocusTree



 In Nairobi, Entenzia worked 
for over 15 years in adminis-
tration in the medical field. 
She had the support of family 
and a network to help her 
navigate challenges as they 
arose. The education and cer-
tificates that she had earned 
did not transfer to her field 
in the States, and Entenzia 
immediately realized that if 
she didn’t do something, she 
would be working minimum 
wage jobs, which would not 
support her, Gabrielle, and 
Gemini. “When I got to War-
ren Village, I already knew 
that I needed an education,” 
Entenzia remembers. Three 
months after she and her 
daughters moved in, Enten-
zia was in school for phle-
botomy.

While Entenzia works during the day as a phlebotomist and takes online classes to 
earn health administration and business degrees, the Kids’ Club and Early Learn-
ing Center take care of her two girls. Gabrielle loves going to Kids’ Club after school 
and staying busy with activities that Program Manager Kaycie plans. While Enten-
zia works until 5 p.m., the Early Learning Center picks up Gemini from school and 
brings her back to Warren Village for after-school care. Gabrielle is a freshman in 
high school, in JROTC (U.S. Army Junior Reserve Officer Training Corps), and a lead-
er in her school. Gemini is growing into an independent, brave, and helpful young 
girl. 

The support Entenzia has found at Warren Village makes all the difference. She 
can see the future for herself and her daughters clearly. “When I look at myself, 
I see myself as a homeowner. I see myself as a business graduate. I see myself as a 
mom who has kids who are graduating high school and going on to college. I see 
myself as a successful, nurturing volunteer or someone who is giving back.”

Having a place like Warren Village, it’s amaz-
ing. l feel like I have a helping hand, like I don’t 
have to do this by myself. I am not alone in 
everything that I do. It’s a dream come true.

- Entenzia

“
”



In November 2021, Warren 
Village announced its plans to 
expand program services on 
newly acquired land awarded 
through a highly competi-
tive process managed by the 
Denver Housing Authority 
(DHA) and the City and Coun-
ty of Denver, funded by the 
DHA Delivers for Denver Bond 
Program. Pending funding, 
once completed (projected 
for fall 2024), the new campus 
will be the state’s first-ever 
intentional supportive housing for single-parent families, and consist of a total of 89 
affordable apartments, and an early learning center to accommodate 100 children. 

Warren Village plans to leverage its 
almost 50 years of providing trans-
formative, high-quality education 
and supports with the goal of our 
participants attaining greater per-
sonal and economic self-sufficien-
cy. Empowerment, education, and 
opportunity will continue to be the 
hallmarks of our model at work in 
this new community. Warren Village 
III at Alameda will be at the corner of 
Alameda and Pecos in the Athmar 
Park and Valverde neighborhoods 
and will feature playgrounds, com-
munity meeting space, college and workforce training classrooms, private rooms for 
one-on-one counseling, community gardens, and outdoor gathering spaces that 
will allow for connectivity to existing neighbors, including the Women’s Bean Proj-
ect.

EXPANDING
Our Reach

With the need for affordable housing continuing to increase in the metro area, 
we are thrilled to expand our service model to a third campus in southwest 
Denver. This campus will increase the availability of four-star-quality child 
care in a community that does not have nearly enough. And the single-parent 

families it benefits will be among those who most need these services.  
– Ethan Hemming, President & CEO



WARREN VILLAGE
 Staff and Board of Trustees

Margarita Aguilar Meza
Hanna Amante
Edwina Annan
Medish Ataman
Jessica Balderrama	
Catherine Barnes
Marco Basurto
Kari Bell
Brandon Bishop
Meredith Bolles
Amy Canada
Joy Carter
Brenda Case
Stacy Cavanaugh
Zachary Chavez
Kayla Christen
Kelsey Cole
Richard Condon
Andrea Corcelli
Nicholas Daugharty
Tara DeAugustine
Stephanie Dolliver
Karen Doyle	
Tricia Duran

Cameron Fall	
Amy Fleming
Anna Foster
Luke Frank	
Tammy Gregg
Breeanna Gregory	
Latrice Grove	
Latice Grove	
Lynn Halfmann
Ethan Hemming	
Danelle Johnson
Olivia Johnson
Lily Kapitan
Eileen Kelly
Michele Kilen	
Kaycie Kimmich
Nkaujzoo Kue
LiShanna Langley
Austin Locke
Dennis Lugo	
Brandon Lujan	
Sheila Mahony
Jo Ann Marsh
Elise Matatall

Allison Miller
Elyse Montgomery	
Kiara Moody
Gabrielle Pantalena	
Ashleigh Payne Snyder
Angelica Poventud Rodriguez
Shannon Pursley
Amy Rademacher	
Forest Ray
Kirsten Rice	
Ashley Rimler
Maggie Rittenhouse
Maria Rodriguez
Eleanor Silva	
Tessa Stocker
Kayla VandenBosch	
Loren Waltz	
Nora White
Jasmine White
McKayla Wood	
Alexandria Woods
Genesis Zambrana Palmarin
Alla Zarevo
Andie Zitek

Katie M. Goodwin, Chair
Goodwin Advanced Legal 
Advising, LLC
Joel Rosenstein, Vice-Chair
Bridge Jumper, LLC
Julie Davis, Treasuer
Bank of the West
Shalyn Kettering, Secretary
Colorado Attorney General’s 
Office
Joseph Bagan
STAQ Pharma
Kenneth M. Bolser
AAA Colorado
Craig Brown
Investment Professional
Marsha Brown
Department of Denver 
Human Services

William Browning
Slalom Consulting
Michael Burnell
Wells Fargo Bank
Peter Dellgren
North Highland
Stefannie Emerson
SCL Health
Sandra Harvath
Colorado Market - IMA
Kevin Hobbs
AAA Colorado - Retired
Sarah Jackson
CBIZ Seff
Tasha L. Jones
LV Jones Consulting
Deanna Locke
Mile Hi Modern

Nicole Marquez 
Huntington Bank
Gloria Neal
Mayor’s Office
Jessica D. Perrill
Colorado Attorney General’s 
Office
Karen L. Quast
Modern IR
Laneeta Sowell-Pruitt
US Bank
Tim Swales
Johns Manville
Lou Trebino
KPMG LLP
Caroline Turner
DifferenceWORKS, LLC
Michael Walters
KeyBank

BOARD OF TRUSTEES (April 1, 2021-March 30, 2022)

STAFF (April 1, 2021-March 30, 2022)



RECOGNIZING
Our Major Donors, Foundations, and Partners

INDIVIDUAL DONORS 

$20,000-$49,999
Anonymous (6)
Dave and Becca Eggleston
Gina Carbone-Fenton 
          and Steve Fenton 
Patrick Hamill
Patricia Kelly and Thomas Dufficy
Peter and Patricia Money
Tony and Yolanda Rainold
Josh and Katy Whalen

$10,000-19,999
Anonymous (2)
Nancy and Tony Accetta
Joe and Jennifer Bagan
Mike and Taren Drabing
Darren Everett
Katie and Scott Goodwin
Nancy and Thomas Henthorn
Les and Suki Kaplan
Lisa A. Millet
Karen and Tim Quast
Laura and Mike Richards
Nancy and Jack Smith
Lou Trebino and Lars Ruggles
Mary Wells and John McCabe

$5,000-$9,999
Anonymous (2)
Larry and Christine Baumgartner
Faye Beck
Ken and Gail Bolser
Maureen Bradshaw
Linnea Brown
Jeff and Ann Drabing
Johnna and Donnie Flood
Jay and Emily Hazen
Ethan Hemming and 
            Nicole Tembrock
Brenda Gray Jacklin
Matt and Alissa Joblon
Carmen and Jeff Kwolkoski
Kimberly and Monty Langston
Katie MacWilliams
Patricia McFee

Kevin and Tracy McKenna
Jeff Parker and Eric Johnson
Kathleen and Jim Potter
Pat Sutton
Tim and Gina Swales
Joyce and John Thielen
June Travis

$1,000-$4,999
Anonymous (22)
Ramon and Ann Alatorre
Sue Albers
DeAnn and Daniel Anderson
Lynne and Michael Avery
Karen Aviles and Dan Eberhart
Patrick Bacon and Jean Kunin
Carol and John Balkcom
Russell and Orda Bean
Mike and Julie Bearup
Betsy and Had Beatty
Kristen Berg
Nathaniel Bill
Amy Binder and Van Schoales
Stewart and Shirley Bliss
Art Blomberg
Parrish and Holly Boren
Charles and Mindy Borgman
Sarah Boulden
Gayle Brabetz
Howard and Kathie Brand
Greg and Jane Broeckelman
Darrell Brown and Suzanne McNitt
Craig Brown and Edward Scholz
William Browning
Brian Bunsness
Michael and Krista Burnell
John K. Bywaters
Ethyll Call
Vance Cannaday
Lori Cardenas and Jeff Kohler
Rachel Carlson
Victoria and Marc Carpenter
Brian Casey
Mary Caulkins and Karl Kister
Megan Chamberlin
Joseph and Melanie Cimenski
Brian Corner

Frederick and Joyce Coville
Vicki Cowart and Christopher Hayes
Sara and Jim Culhane
Sue and Tim Damour
Rhonda DenOtter
Marcus and Wendy Divita
Vivian and Josiah Dodds
May Dodds
John Drabing
Susan and Greg Drumm
Gary and Kathryn Dudley
Randy Dunbar
Mark Dunlap
Edward Ellis and Barbara Neal
Margaret Eppler and Peter Titsworth
Tanner Evans
William Evans and Deborah Gardner
Jill and Richard Farquhar
Judy Faulder
Sarah Finn
Beth Fischer and Don Elliott
Amy and Kyle Fleming
Susan and John France
Anne Furlong
Andrea Genschaw
Elwanda Gille
Sue Giovanini
Robert Goodyear
Tucker Gorden
Andrea Gordon
Rachel Greiman
Kate and Ron Griebenow
Emma Griffis
Miriam Grynberg
Karin Harvey
Russell and Susan Haskell
Mary-Margaret and Darrin Henke
Norm Herz
Jean Hilbig
Jane Hinkle and Peter Goergen
Martha and James Hoffman
Elizabeth and Steve Holtze
Timothy and Lenore Hoops
Rodney Hunter
Katie Hurlbut
Patricia E. Hutchison
Sarah and Josh Jackson

The generosity, enthusiasm, and dedication of all of our supporters allow us to support our residents as 
they work to achieve economic mobility and navigate and disrupt the systems of poverty. We are hon-
ored to recognize financial and in-kind contributions by individual of $1,000 and above and founda-
tions, and corporate and community partners of $5,000 and above for Fiscal Year 2022 (April 1, 2021 to 
March 31, 2022). A listing of all financial contributions made to Warren Village can be found on our web-
site at WarrenVillage.org/financials. 



Chuck and Carol Jansch
Jim Jensen
Ross and Caroline Kaufman
Betty K. Keena
Greg and Sherlyn Keiling
Valerie Kilzer
Susan King
Dean Liley
Connie Lovvorn
Shelley and Mark Marquez
Diane J. Mayer
Meaghan and Michael McCabe
James McCubbin
Elizabeth C. Mead
Philip F. Miele
Debbie and John Misegadis
Ann Moore
Amy and Craig Myles
William Newell
Robert Newman
Nancy Nickle and Bill Mehring
John K. Nimock
Elisabeth Owens
Jeff Parker and Ann West
Jerry Palmer
Pat L. Peacock
Dale and Jennifer Peterson
Greg and Christine Petty
Gretchen Platt and 
                  Charles Bartberger 
Jessica Perrill and Kyle Brunger
Gian and Colleen Porro
Sue Powers
H. Walter and Jeannette Praetorius
Albert Provenzano
Brooke and William Pruter
Cheryl Pugliese
Keith A. Rains and Jay Tacheny
David Rapp and Carolyn 
            Valentine-Rapp 
Carrie and Terrel Respass
Steve and Kathy Revenig
Donald Rieck
Larry Romero
Richard and Mary Rose
Steven and Laura Rossetter
Michael Roth
Jean Saul and Carla Ficke
Mary Ellen Scanlan
Nancy and Robert Schulein
Rachel Schwartz
Ryan Shanley
Betty F. Shoemaker
Matthew Sidor
John and Margaret Simmons
Charlene and Granville Smythe
Lisa A. Snead and Steve Markey
Christine Sprague and David Keough
Alan Stein
Jim and Linda Stevens
Steve and Elise Streeb
Joan and Steve Sullivan
Lorna Szczukowski
Cynthia Tappan

Charles and Sheila Tennyson
Peter and Carole Tilley
Mike Torreano
Paul and Kristen Tourangeau
Dennis and Joanna Trescott
Brian Trujillo
Blaine Versaw and Trish 
             Lovewell-Versaw 
Jennifer Vincent
Mark Waddell
Troy and Debbie Wahlenmaier
Polly Warner
Jana and Kevin Waryan
Laura and Noah Wasserman
Teri and Rich Whelan
Kerry Wiggs
Jennifer and Bart Wilking
Lance Williams
Audrienne and Delbert Williams
Roger and Carol Wise
Nadine and Randy Woods
Mitch and Cindi Woolery
Charles and Anne Wright
Renee Zemljak

FOUNDATIONS, AND CORPORATE 
& COMMUNITY PARTNERS

$1,000,000+
Mile High United Way

$200,000-$999,999
Daniels Fund

$50,000-$199,999
Anonymous (2)
Anschutz Foundation
Atler Family Fund
Buell Foundation
Caring for Colorado Foundation
Caring for Denver Foundation
The Colorado Health Foundation
The �Gateway Fund II of The Denver 

Foundation
The McJunkin Family Charitable Fund
United Airlines
William G. McGowan Charitable Fund

$20,000-$49,999
Aegon Transamerica Foundation
Bank of America
Buildstrong Education
The �Denver Post Season to Share - a 

program of The Denver Post 
Community Foundation

Fox Family Foundation
Guild Education
Jay and Rose Phillips Family 
       Foundation of Colorado
Kettering Family Foundation
Maraba Fund
Nord Family Foundation
Walmart Foundation
Williams-Malone Foundation

$10,000-$19,999
Anonymous
AAA Colorado
Anschutz Family Foundation
Bank of the West
BBVA
Bessemer Venture Partners
BNP Paribas
The Butler Family Fund of The 
        Denver Foundation
Colorado �Housing and Finance 

Authority
The �Connie Burwell White & William 

W. White Foundation
Goodwin Advanced Legal Advising
Heider Family Foundation
IMA Foundation
J. Kelly Garrod Fund
JTJ Fund
KeyBank of Colorado
Mark and Linda Kissel Family 
           Foundation
The Richard B. Tucker Family Fund
Rose Community Foundation
STAQ Pharma
Tracy Family Foundation
U.S. Bank Foundation
UPS
Virginia W. Hill Foundation
The Walter S. Rosenberry III 
        Charitable Trust
Zocalo Community Development, LP

$5,000-$9,999
Betty M. Kissinger Designated Fund
BOK Finanical
Denver Urban Renewal Authority
Emerson Automation Solutions
Fidelity Investments
Gary Community Investments
Hamilton Zanze & Co
Hollis Family Fund
Johns Manville
KPMG LLP
Lloyd J. and Eleanor R. King 
           Foundation
North Highland® Worldwide 
            Consulting
P&P Ventures LLC
The PatLow Fund
Sam S. Bloom Foundation
Schoelzel Family Foundation
Strear Family Foundation
Treeson Family Charitable Fund



Warren Village exists 
so low-income, 

single-parent families 
can achieve 

sustainable personal 
and economic 

self-sufficiency.

WarrenVillage.org
1323 Gilpin Street  |  Denver, Colorado 80218

303.321.2345

Learning Center  Teacher Ms. Joy and Amaria 


